WAKEFIELD HIGH SCHOOL
Office of the Assistant Principal

October 1, 2019
Dear Parent/Guardian of the Class of 2020,

Thank you for a wonderful start of the school year.  The students are focused and ready to begin their final year of high school. The letter consists of updated information.
First, the final Senior yearbook pictures will be taken in the auditorium on October 17th and 18th. If you do not receive a post card, call Victor O’Neil directly at 1-703 532-0013. After this date, pictures can be scheduled and taken at the Victor O’Neil Studios.
Second, due to a discrepancy in information, the $80 discount price will be honored until October 31, 2019  (not December 2019). The dues will cover the cost of your cap and gown, the Senior Class Picnic, graduation, and other Senior Class activities.  Beginning November 2019, the price will increase to $120.  Please pay by cash or check/money order made out to Wakefield High School.  Dues should be turned in to Ms. Bigsby in Room A-139 or Ms. Barba, the treasurer, in the main office.
Next, the Senior Panoramic Picture date is October 3rd and the cost is from $18 to $25.  This purchase is optional.

Last, before the school year begins I will post on the Wakefield webpage a link to “What You Need to Know: Senior Year 2019-2020.”  You can find it under the “Student” link on the home page.  There you will find information about many activities taking place this year, including the much-anticipated Off-Campus Privilege, Senior Project, Prom, and graduation related events.  The Wakefield website address is http://www.apsva.us/wakefield/site/default.asp .
I look forward to continuing to work with you this year.  I can be reached at 703-228-6719 or betty.sanders@apsva.us.

Sincerely,

Dr. Betty S. Sanders
Assistant Principal
